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COMPETITION: #13-15 
 

FACULTY OF ARTS: DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS 
 

The University of New Brunswick (Fredericton) seeks qualified candidates for a Research 
Associate position in the Department of Economics with specialization in Health Systems or 
Health Economics. This is for a 5-year term position. Applications should be received no later 

than December 15, 2013. 
 

The successful candidate will plan and direct studies to investigate the current and future 
functioning of the health systems of New Brunswick and the other Maritime Provinces with 
regard to effectiveness, efficiency and cost. The successful candidate will be expected to 

design, lead and contribute to large-scale research projects on various dimensions of the 
health system in New Brunswick and the Maritimes, including cost-effectiveness of service 

delivery, evaluation of alternative delivery methods, and other dimensions of health system 
effectiveness and efficiency. These research projects will have been approved for support by 
the Maritime SPOR SUPPORT Unit, a new CIHR-funded health research program,  or will be 

priority health-related research questions originating from the Government of New Brunswick. 
 
The position will commence on March 1, 2014, subject to budgetary approval. The ideal 

candidate will hold a Ph.D. in Health Economics, health systems research, population health 
or related discipline; will have a minimum of three years relevant experience in a health 

research environment; experience designing and implementing research programs on the 
health system and experience writing and submitting applications for Tri-Council funding. 
The ability to utilize and manipulate statistical programs including STATA, SAS and/or R, will 

be an asset. 
 
Applicants should submit curriculum vitae, and three letters of reference to:  

 
Dr. Ted McDonald 

Professor 
Department of Economics 

Singer Hall, Room 455 

University of New Brunswick 
Fredericton NB E3B 5A3 

 
If you would like more information about this position, please contact Dr. Ted McDonald at 
tedmcdon@unb.ca. 

 
All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and permanent 
residents will be given priority. Applicants should indicate current citizenship status. 

 
THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW BRUNSWICK IS COMMITTED TO THE PRINCIPLE OF 
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